
Title: “Thanks for Your Prayers, Conferences Went Well” 
 
January 29, 2019 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to say “thank you” to those of you who have been praying for my voice and 
for the conferences in VA. My voice held up, which is a bit hard to explain (without prayer), 
since I went in with a soar throat and moderate hoarseness, and then talked from 9:00 a.m. to 
6:00 p.m. for four days. 
 
Both of the conferences went really well. The demonstrations went well. Video clips were well 
received. I’m really happy with how the lectures went (still things I want to improve, but the 
best version so far). Good Q&A times. Lots of amazing healing during the exercises in the basic 
conference. (Approx 110 of the 140 reported getting some kind of healing during the exercises, 
and several people shared with me that they experienced very dramatic healing.) A number of 
the Basic Conference participants told me that they now feel much more confident to use the 
Immanuel Approach as part of their regular lives, which was exactly my goal. Prolonged 
standing ovation at the end of the second conference, with whistling and cheering. It went on 

so long I asked them to stop. (It was getting embarrassing – at least for me. ☺) 
 
Thanks again to all those who have been praying. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman's Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/  
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